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I have read and reviewed the paper and the comments, corrections, and supplemental follow-on 

comments about the paper. I find that some of the scientific characters used in the equations, 

graphs, and illustrations remain inconsistent - I suspect this is more function of type font 

management than any errors in the authoring process. i would recommend that a final edit be 

completed to insure that the characters are corrected and regularized. The paper is otherwise well 

written and should be published once it has been properly edited.  
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